
 
   

  
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON,  D .C .  20503  

April 18, 2023 
Statement from OMB Director Shalanda Young 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled “Increasing Access to 
High-Quality Care and Supporting Caregivers” 

This executive order seeks to improve access to high-quality child care and long-term 
care while providing support for family caregivers. Implementing this executive order 
would have de minimis impact on costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The 
benefits of this executive order include improving care jobs, lowering costs for families 
seeking care, and expanding care options for families. Implementing this executive order 
would have de minimis impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, 
or on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in fiscal 
year 2023. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order include the 
Departments of Agriculture, Commerce, Defense, Education, Health and Human 
Services, the Interior, Labor, the Treasury, and Veterans Affairs; the Small Business 
Administration; and the Corporation for National and Community Service. 


